
 

 
DATE:  December 7, 2021 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 

FROM: Neiman Young Phd, Assistant City Manager 

neimany@cctexas.com 
361-826-3898 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Neiman Young    Assistant City Manager  Executive 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Update on the acquisition of the Harbor Del Sol boat slips.   
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
A private citizen purchased the long-deteriorated slips at the Harbor Del Sol Marina. The new 
owner has reached out with the City to discuss his plans to address the environmental concerns 
at the facility.  
   
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Presentation- Harbor Del Sol Briefing 

Harbor Del Sol Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of December, 7, 2021 


